

GOVERNOR'S SECRETARIAT, BIHAR RAJ BHAVAN, PATNA-800022

NOTIFICATION

Dated -

No.BSU(VC/PVC)-44/2017- /GS(I)- The Hon'ble Chancellor has been pleased accept the resignation of **Prof. Girish Kumar Choudhary** from the post of Pro Vice-Chancellor, Patliputra University, Patna with immediate effect.

By the order of the Hon'ble Chancellor,

Sd/-

(Chaitanya Prasad)

Principal Secretary to H.E. the Chancellor Bihar

Memo No. BSU (VC/PVC)-44/2017-2\3\ /GS(1) Dated-2\-oq. 2o2o
Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:-

- 1. Prof. Girish Kumar Choudhary, Near Rajendra Nagar Railway Station, Kankerbagh, Patna-800020. Email- girish@nitp.ac.in
- 2. Prof. G.C.R. Jaiswal, Vice-Chancellor, Patliputra University, Patna.
- 3. The Chairman, University Grants Commission, New Delhi-110 002.
- 4. The Principal Secretary, Education Department, Govt. of Bihar.
- 5. Registrar, Patliputra University, Patna.
- 6. ADC to Governor / PS to Governor / PS to Principal Secretary / PRO / PSG, Governor's Secretariat, Bihar / Guard File.

7. Technical Director, NIC for uploading on the website of Raj Bhavan, Patna.

(Chaitanya Prásad)

Principal Secretary to H.E. the Chancellor Bihar